
 

Kia Ora Parents, Caregivers and Whanau,


After having the Waka Tākaro Play Trailer from the CHB District council at school and seeing 

such excitement, engagement, creativity and imagination within the students, Kea and Kererū are 

putting together our own resources for all Pukehou Students to use.


For this to be successful we are looking to add to the resources we already have.  If you any of the 

following items laying around you no longer use and are willing to donate, we would be greatly 

appreciative!


-  Spouting / PVC pipes (any shape, length)

- Timbers off cuts 

-  Pinecones or shells


- Plates & saucers


- Serveware  (e.g. ladles, spoons, spatulas)


- Picnic rug / woven mat


- Pots and pans


- Measuring jugs, cups, spoons


- Colander or bowl


- Sandpit toys


We thank you for your support and donations.


For any questions we can be contacted on Messenger or by email.

 

Heidi:  heidi.slavin@pukehou.school.nz    Vanessa: 
vanessa.osborne@pukehou.school.nz


 Kind regards,


Heidi, Vanessa & Bethany

          (06) 856  8169               174 State Highway 2, R.D.1 Otane             office@pukehou.school.nz

Kea and Kererū
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